
Join us at the Eleta Eye Institute's upcoming Free
Eye Camp, taking place from May 13th to May 16th,
2024! 
We are thrilled to extend this opportunity to the
community to receive comprehensive eye care
services at absolutely no cost. Our team of
skilled ophthalmologists, optometrists, and
support staff will be on hand to provide eye
screenings, consultations, and treatments to
address a wide range of visual concerns.

We are thrilled to announce that Eleta Eye Institute
has been awarded accreditation for our training
programs in the field of ophthalmology! This
prestigious recognition is a testament to our
commitment to excellence in education and the high
standards we uphold in training the next generation
of eye care professionals.
The accreditation serves as a validation of the quality
of our training programs, recognizing the expertise
and dedication of our instructors and the
comprehensive curriculum we offer. It also signifies
that our institute meets or exceeds the stringent
standards set by accrediting bodies in the field of
ophthalmology.
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"Welcome to the Eleta Eye Institute Newsletter, our new way to stay
connected with you!
As we mark this milestone in our journey, we're excited to share the
latest news, updates, and insights from our team of experts in the field
of ophthalmology.  We're committed to keeping you informed about the
latest developments in eye care and what it means for you.
Thank you for being part of the Eleta Eye Institute family, and we look
forward to sharing this journey with you!"
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